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We hope that you had an amazing 
and restful half term and hope that 

your children are coming back ready 
to shine. 

 

Our children will enjoy creating 
a story opener about 
Paddington Bear and the Brown 
Family, and their adventures in 
London. 

 

English 

In Science this term Year 2 will be 
learning about Chemistry. We will be 
focusing on everyday materials. We will 
be excited to learn about the purpose 
of materials and their properties. We 
will be working scientifically to test 
absorbent materials.  

 

Year 2 will focus on shape, money and 
multiplication and division. We will be 
giving the children the opportunity to 
play Numbots to improve their 
fluency skills. We hope they continue 
playing at home! 

Our computing curriculum will 
focus on Internet Safety and how 
to stay safe online. 

Science 

Welcome Back! 

Maths 

Computing 

WB. 27.01.25- National Story Telling Week  
31.01.25- Stay and Learn – Breakfast with a Book 
WB 3.02.25 – Children’s Mental Health Week   
7.02.25 – NSPCC Rocks day 
11.02.25 – Safer Internet Day  
14.02.25 – Last day of school before half term. 
24.02.25 – First day back after half term break.  
28.02.25 – 5.03.25 Book Fair in school  
WB 10.03.25 – British Science Week  

Dates to Remember 
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In History, we will be 
learning about Flight and 
discussing how humans 
first attempted flight. 

In Music, we will be learning about 
Stomp. We will be discussing how the 
music makes us feel and be able create 
our own Stomp using body percussion. 

In PE we will learning 
Fairytale dances. We will 
focus on moving with 
control. 

In Geography, we will be comparing 
London and Nairobi, Kenya. We will 
discuss the human and physical 
features in the different places.  

 

In PSHE, we will be talking 

about we are beginning to 
learn about goals and 
aspirations.   

History 

PE 
Music 

PSHE 

Geography 

In R.E, we will be learning about 
Islam and who God is to Muslims.   
We will be learning about 
Christianity and the resurrection of 
Jesus at Easter. 

RE 


